
Saturday, June 20, 2020 
11 a.m. to 1 p.m.

�

CLASS SIZE MATTERS and NYC Kids PAC
are holding a Virtual Conference on

During this conference, we will seek ideas from parents, guardians, 
educators and concerned New Yorkers about school reopening.

If schools reopen this fall, it must be done the right way to ensure the 
health and safety of students and staff, and to maximize academic and 
emotional support.

We will present our proposals to city and state decision-makers during 
the last portion of the conference.

To participate in the conference via Zoom, 
please register here:

https://tinyurl.com/y7swxnqc

Co-sponsored by:
CEC 4, CEC 8, CEC 14, CEC 17 

& CEC 32

www.classsizematters.org https://nyckidspac.orgFind us on Facebook & Twitter! 
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